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Wrenshall School Superintendent Finalist Interviews
The second and final round of interviews for the next superintendent of Wrenshall Schools will be 
held on Wednesday, January 22nd. The format will include an interview panel and an opportunity 
for the school community to submit feedback to the school board through comment cards. All 
interviews will be conducted in the Wrenshall School Commons. The school board anticipates 
extending a contract offer at the end of the evening. The public is encouraged to attend in person, 
via live stream, or on demand video from the district website:

https://meetings.boardbook.org/Public/Organization/2703

	 Wednesday, 6:30 p.m.		  Mr. Tom Rich
•	 Recently retired as the Superintendent of the Prairie Farm School 

District in Wisconsin
•	 28 years of service as a Superintendent of Schools in Minnesota and 

Wisconsin

	 Wednesday, 8:00 p.m. 		  Dr. Frank Schill
•	 Currently employed as the Superintendent of the Edmore School 

District in North Dakota
•	 20+ years of service as a Superintendent of Schools in Minnesota and 

Wisconsin


